Pool Schedule 2023 — Sawmill Village I Pool

Pool season starts on Saturday, May 27" (Memorial Day Weekend)
Pool will be open seven days a week from 11:00 A.M. until 7:00 P.M.
Last day of pool is on Labor Day. (Monday, September 4t")

POOL RULES AND GUIDELINES
WARNING: NO LIFEGUARD ON DUTY - SWIM AT YOUR OWN RISK

You must use your fob to enter the pool.

Keep gate closed at all times.

Do not open the gate for anyone outside your group.

Anyone you let into the pool area will become your responsibility.

Anyone under 18 must be accompanied and supervised by an adult.

Each unit can have up to 6 people and members are responsible for their guests at all
times.

In case of thunder, exit the pool immediately.

In order to go in the water, proper pool attire is required at all times.

Please, use a towel before sitting on lounges and chairs as per manufacture’s advice.
Smoking and drinking alcoholic beverages are NOT permitted in the pool area.
Glass containers are not permitted in the pool area.

No grilling or any electrical cooking devises are allowed in the pool area.

Keep any food away from water. NO EATING OR DRINKING on edge of the pool.
No chewing gum in the pool area.

Please, keep all areas clean.

Be mindful and respectful toward others, especially when playing games in the pool.
Loud and unruly behavior will not be tolerated.

For safety reasons: NO RUNNING, NO DIVING, NO FLIPPING, NO CLIMBING.
Oversized floats are not allowed.

Keep bathroom doors closed at all times.

Children in diapers or not fully trained must use the proper SWIM DIAPER.
Please, use the outside trash can to dispose dirty diapers.

No pets are allowed in the pool area.

Everyone must be out of the pool by 7:00 PM.

Pool hours must be observed. No trespassing before or after hours.

v Residents/Members (and/or their guests) could be subject to fines (minimum of $50) and
could also lose the pool privileges by violating the pool rules.

v Residents/Members (and/or their guests) that cause any damage to pool property will have
to cover all costs of fixing the damage and could lose pool privileges.

Remember that the pool is our property and we should care for it as such!
Have a great, fun, and safe summer!!!



